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Honorable Members in Session:
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SUBJECT: Approval of Plans and Specifications for CABRILLO WAY DRAIN 
cm'cLERK 

N/25TH AVENUE 

SUMMARY:  

The City Engineer's Office has prepared plans and specifications for the subject 
project. Copy of said plans and . specifications has been forwarded to the City 
Clerk and approval is recommended. 

FINANCIAL: 

Funds have not been appropriated for this project. However, upon receipt of bids 
money can be transferred to the project from the Miscellaneous Sewer Fund, 
Miscellaneous Drainage Fund and the Miscellaneous Gas Tax Fund. The current estimated 
construction cost is 04,413.00. 

RECOMMENDATION: 

The City Engineer recommends that the plans and specifications be approved and that 
bids be received on June 17, 1980.

Respec	 Ily submitted, 


	Page 1

